
file:////int.fhfa.gov/.../12%20CFR%20Subchapter%20C-Enterprises%20Parts%201240-1259/PACE/NPRM/Comments/Jason%20Schaefer.txt[9/11/2012 9:11:21 AM]

From:   Jason Schaefer <jason.m.schaefer@gmail.com>
Sent:   Tuesday, August 28, 2012 6:52 PM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        Comments re: RIN 2590–AA53

Mr. Pollard,

I would like to see a quick and fair resolution to questions surrounding PACE clean energy 
financing programs.  There is a great deal of value for the economy and the environment created 
by this innovative financing mechanism.  Surely some fair underwriting standards can be agreed 
upon that would balance the concerns of the involved parties.  PACE needs to be resolved soon 
so local governments can begin to utilize this important tool for the benefit of their citizens and 
our environment.

Jason

Jason Schaefer
204 N 6th St Apt C1
Grand Forks, ND 58203
701-741-0709

--  
Jason Schaefer 
 
Jason.M.Schaefer@gmail.com 
701.741.0709 
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